

HELLO!FROM FOO MEE HAR

Dear Residents of Ayer Rajah-Gele Poh,

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take this opportunity to provide you with updates on recent community events and initiatives in our Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh.

- We contributed to the OneMillionTrees movement in Teban Gardens and Pandan Gardens, with families from across our neighbourhood joining the effort by planting 100 trees. This is our second 100 trees planting exercise since May 2023 around Gek Poh Ville CC at Jurong West. This tree-planting event, held on Mr Lee Kuan Yew's 100th birth anniversary, paid tribute to his vision of creating a city in nature, laying the foundation for our green spaces today. We continued to honour his legacy by transforming Singapore into a green paradise.
- The PAssionArts Festival at Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh brought our community together through engaging performances, arts activities, and games, with beautiful hand-painted umbrellas that will be showcased in next year's Chingay.
- Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh community celebrated Mid-Autumn Festival with a fun carnival.
 Thanks to the hard work of our volunteers and residents who handcrafted 2023 lanterns
 using recycled hongbao packets, has earned us the Singapore Book of Records award. We
 also celebrated the festival with students and families from Corporation Primary School,
 with the school leaders putting together a wonderful programme of activities.
- Across all our HDB estates, there are ongoing upgrading works. From lift replacement, repainting, rewiring, re-roofing to new community facilities such as brand new street soccer courts.

Let us continue to work together, hand in hand, to make Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh our best home!

Foo Mee Har MP for West Coast GRC Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh Division

Foolbeetlan





Scan to read more!